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Thanks to Plum Creek Foundation's grant and the hard work and generous 
donation of our Bull Lake Community Auxiliary we were able to fund the 
purchase of all the narrow band radios needed for the entire fire department.  
We very much appreciate Plum Creek Foundation's involvement in the 
communities where Plum Creek has land holdings and your interest in helping 
local organizations achieve their goals. 
 
 

 

 


